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Toys  
Please leave toys/teddies at home, as 

they can go missing at nursery, causing 

children to become distressed.   

 

 

 

Newsletter  
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February 2024  

 

Gardening Club 
Thank you so much to all of you 

who contributed to 

clearing/digging our allottments 

this week.  Thanks to you, our 

allottments are now ready for 

planting! 

 

 

 
 

.  

Thank you!   
A massive thank you to you all for 

contributing to our Panda cake stall. 

The money £56.70 will go towards 

buying plants and seeds for our 

nursery allotments.  

Clothing 
Could you please put your child’s name 

in all of their clothes and footwear 

and ensure they have at least two 

sets of spare clothes in their bag.    
 

School Holidays 

School will break up on Friday 

16th February and will re-open on 

Tuesday 27th February 

 Nursery wall 
Please can we ask parents/carers 

not to allow children to walk on the 

nursery wall on entering/leaving the  

nursery, as this has caused planters 

to be knocked over and plants 

(which the children have planted) 

to be destroyed.  Thank you for 

your cooperation with this.       

  
Reminder 
Please remember to let Mrs Howard 

know if your child is going to be 

absent from nursery, thank you. 
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Coffee Morning  

On the first Friday of every month between 9am and 11am, we hold a SEND coffee 

morning either at nursery or our other nursery - Clervaux Nursery School, 

Clervaux Terrace, Jarrow.  Our next one will take place at Clervaux if you would 

like to attend. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Diary Date Reminder  
Wednesday 20th March Giraffe cake stall 

Wednesday 27th March Main Nursery Easter Stay 

and Play -  

Giraffe am group parents/carers 9-11am 

Penguin MTW group parents/carers 9-11am 

Panda group parents/carers 9-11am 

Penguin WTF group parents 12:30-2:30pm  

Koala group parents/carers 12:30-2:30pm    

Giraffe pm group parents    12:30-2:30pm 

  Lodge Stay and Play  
Easter Stay and Play will take place on 

Wednesday 27th March in the Lodge.  

Please see Lodge staff, next term for 

details.     

Packed Lunch Reminder 
Due to severe nut allergies, we are a nut 

free nursery.  

Would you please ensure that you do not 

bring any foods into nursery that contain 

nuts.    

Please note that chocolate spread can 

also contain nuts so we ask that you do 

not use it in your child’s packed lunch. 

Dips such as pesto also contain nuts.   

Thank you for your cooperation in this 

matter.  
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